

PRIVY COUNCIL OFFICE 2 CARLTON GARDENS LONDON SWIY 5AA

Tel 020 7747 5306 Fax 020 7747 5311

e-mail paul.brown@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk

18th February 2011

Mr Cross - BY EMAIL ONLY

Dear Mr. Cross,

Thank you for your email of 7th February 2011 to request an up-to-date list of Privy Council Orders from July 2009 to the present date.

Having searched our records, I can confirm that the Privy Council Office does hold the information you have requested. A list of the up-to-date Orders is attached.

As part of our obligations under the FOIA, the PCO has an independent review process. If you are dissatisfied with this decision, you may write to request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter by writing to: The Clerk of the Council, Privy Council Office, 2 Carlton Gardens London SW1Y 5AA. E-mail pcosecretariat.@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Paul Brown